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19th December 24 

 

Re: Y6 Boosters 

 

From January 2025 until SATs in May (WB 12th May), we will be running ‘Booster Classes’ for all Year 6 

children after school.  

 

The main aim of these sessions is to help children feel confident in both their understanding of the 

curriculum and the process during this week of formal testing in May. 

 

The Booster Classes will be taught in small groups of different sizes, based on ability.  The teaching will 

be informal and relaxed and within them, children will not only revisit topics that they are unsure of in 

Maths and English, but also look at ‘test techniques’ (i.e. how questions are worded, how to answer the 

different types of them, what the marking system means etc.) 

 

Booster Classes will take place on Mondays and Tuesdays between 3pm and 4pm, beginning on 

Monday 20th January and finishing on Tuesday 6th May. Please note sessions will not run on Monday 

10th and Tuesday 11th March due to the KS2 residential to Whitemoor Lakes.  

 

There will be a parent meeting on Wednesday 8th January at 3pm where further information will be 

shared.  

 

Attendance at the Booster Classes is crucial for success and we hope that we will have the full support 

of you as parents in ensuring that your children take up this offer. Pupils will be rewarded for their effort 

and commitment to their learning, in ways chosen by them. 

 



 

 

Please give consent on arbor (under trips) by Friday 10th January ---giving permission for your child to 

attend the Booster Classes and can you also email the school office if you give consent to your child 

walking home by themselves after the class. 

 

Thank you in anticipation of your continued co-operation. 

 

Kind regards, 

Natalie Bruntlett 

 

 

 
 


